
From: April Telles <afrosttelles@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 3:51 PM 
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabch.org>; Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Clerk 
<cityclerk@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: Opposed to Slater's addition of a 42 inch wall and large Umbrellas to their parking lot, resulting 
in loss of public ocean views 

To Hermosa Mayor and City Council Members, 

I would like to respectfully ask that you pull the May 21st Planning Commission decision 
approving outdoor dining in the Slaters' parking lot which I understand includes the 
addition of a 42" wall on the Strand and 19 large umbrellas.  These modification would 
block the protected public's view of the ocean. I am against further blocking our precious 
views and worse, setting a precedent for others to do the same and more in the future. 

Sincerely,  
April F. Telles 
112 Via El Chico 
Redondo Beach, CA 90277 
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